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We are the champions! 

This photo was taken last Friday at a football tournament at 
Alleyn’s School.  A team of Year 6 boys represented St 
Anthony’s .  There were nine schools there in total  but our 
team was not daunted as they played up and played the game 
to become overall champions! 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you believe a child or vulnerable adult is in immediate 

danger, contact the police on 999.  

If you have concerns about a specific child, please contact 

the Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on 020 7525 

1921 (weekday 9-5) or 020 7525 5000 (out of hours). You can 

also email them, on MASH@southwark.gov.uk.  

Other boroughs also have MASH, please check online for 

contact numbers. 

Faith Life 
St Thomas More Church 
Please note that after Stations of the Cross this evening, all 
church services will be suspended until further notice.   
Churches themselves will, however, remain open for private 
prayer.  Fr Gerry will be saying Mass privately every day at 
7.30am 

Lent Almsgiving 
Parents can continue to contribute through Parentpay to 
our Lent appeal for CAFOD 

Prayer 
CAFOD have a wide range of prayer resources available, 
including online Sations of the Cross 
https://cafod.org.uk/Pray/Prayer-resources  

“...amongst the top 3% of primary schools in the country!”  

From a letter received from Rt Hon Nick Gibb MP; based on pupil progress in reading, writing and maths from the end of Year 2  to the end of Year 6. 

School Closure 
Following the Government’s instruction for schools to close, 
most children will be receiving work to complete remotely.  
Teachers will email work for children every morning during 
term-time.  In addition, families will receive regular updates 
from the school leadership team. 

Parents can email year groups for clarity on the learning by 
emailing classname@stanthonys.soutwhark.sch.uk (e.g. St 
Paul Class is stpaul@stanthonys.soutwhark.sch.uk). 

Children have been issued with a work pack to be used for 
home learning.  Please follow the daily directions so that 
children remain ‘on the same page’. 

Routine is important for young people so we suggest parents 
devise a timetable for children that will give structure to 
their day.  Remember to include ‘playtime’ and ‘hometime’. 

Thank you so much for your kind words, cooperation and 
understanding during these uncertain times.  Take care and 
keep a positive outlook.  Phone and text loved ones regularly 
and  please be assured of our prayers. 

Happy Mothers’ 
Day! 

Thanks Manon 

for this prayer 
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